
 Date: __________________________ 
 
 
 

 
Wednesday February 17, 2021 1:20PM  
 
River Acres Water Supply (RAWS) Members,  
 
For immediate release:   

 
We have been advised by the Texas Commission on Environmental 

Quality (TCEQ) that the water distribution system MUST BEGIN a WATER 
BOIL NOTICE.  Accordingly, you should boil any water that you are using for 
human consumption cooking, washing your dishes, etc.  
 

Our water supplier Nueces Water and Improvement District #3 is also 
running low on water in their treatment facility.  They will be taking their plan 
off-line and WILL NOT BE ABLE TO PROVIDE WATER FOR THE 
NEXT 10 to 12 HOURS.   
 

Accordingly, please use water sparingly and DO NOT WASH 
CLOTHES or DISHES.  Please refrain from showering or taking baths if 
possible.   
 

The RAWS ground storage tank and elevated storage tanks are full but 
will be depleted rapidly if we do not consciously conserve the water in the 
system.   
 

WE DO NOT WANT TO DEPLETE THE SYSTEM 
 

Please tune in to the local television stations, KRIS, KZTV and KIII for 
updates.  
 

Other updates will be posted on the Neighborhood App. as they 
become available.   
 

Please call or come by the office if you have any questions or concerns.  
361-387-2614. 
 
 

River Acres Water Supply Corporation 
15602 Northwest Boulevard, Ste. H, Robstown, TX 78380 

 


